
The Game-Changers Network had a fruitful discussion with

the member of the European Parliament, Maria Spyraki,

about open schooling in secondary schools and how it could

contribute to engaging youth in politics, democracy, and EU

values.

Maria Spyraki congratulated the Game-Changers Network

and invited join the Future of Europe platform. This

meeting was organized by Spyros Blatsios, a representative

from PLATON M.E.P.E (Greece). 

 

This meeting was a unique possibility to present "Game

Changer" project at the international level and to engage

young students (political #gamechangers) in politics based

on their own interests.
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Lithuanian College of Democracy together with Vytautas

Magnus University and Seimas organized the international

conference “Civic Education for Lithuanian and Global

Success” on the 13-14 of May, 2021. The event was dedicated

to Lithuanian Civil Resistance Day. 

The special session was named "Game Changers" in order to

present innovative civic education practices. Liudmila

Gertiene, a teacher from Pasvalio Levens Secondary school,

presented "Game Changer" project during this session as well.  

If you didn’t get a chance to join us during the Conference,

follow the links:

⚫  Part I, May 13: https://lnkd.in/e7THQgB

⚫  Part II, May 14: https://lnkd.in/eRZzxTE

"Game Changer" knowledge partner -

Mireia Masgrau Ventura from Working

with Europe/Treballant amb Europa

Associació (Spain) ran the Game TOUR

with all project practical partners. 

The aim was to ask all student teams to

post here the things they are creating,

doing in their missions.

"After all the chats I just can say MANY

THANKS!!! No matter Covids, problems,

challenges, demotivation, and other

things. The students in all the schools

have been moving and doing things and

creating missions, so a BIG thanks to

them!", - concluded M.M. Ventura.
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